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Hello Everyone! 

Hard to believe that Summer is over and Fall is upon us!!  We have so many 
exciting activities coming up- The Sheriff’s Office Golf Tournament; Our Match in 
Charlotte and Meet the Breeds with Piedmont Kennel Club.  Dare I mention 
“holidays” and our wonderful Christmas Party just around the corner!!  PLEASE if 
you haven’t already – volunteer for one or all of the upcoming events……a few 
hours, half a day or the whole day – WE NEED PARTICIPATION.  Jamie 
Hootman will be filling us in on the Match and what is still needed to make it 
successful.  Please plan to be present at the meeting. WE NEED YOU!!! – 
Looking forward to seeing everyone there. 

Until then – Hug your pups!!!!   Dawn 

 A Message from our President 

 
Dawn DeMauex 

 

Members’ Brags  

 

Thecla Tyner 

Ky’s Vizslas 

 

Three of my dogs were entered in Raleigh and came away with 1 RW & 1 WB 

or 2 CH pts on "Kimber" Jakra's N Ky's Kimber Flirt'N Fancy, 1 Best of Op on 

"Rosie" GCH Ky's Wynn'N Gold Rose for a 3 pt grand major and one OP, 2 

Selects and one BOB for a total of 9 points for the weekend on "Nike" GCH 

Ky's Wynn the Gold. So Proud of the accomplishment of my Breeding program. 
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Greenville Kennel Club –Membership Meeting Agenda 

Tuesday September 19, 2017 7:00PM 
The Phoenix Center 130 Industrial Drive Greenville, SC  29607 

 
• Welcome Guests / Roll Call  / Brags  - Dawn DeMauex 

• Minutes of previous Membership Meeting – Gloria Askins 

• Report of the Corresponding Secretary – Jeanette Stribling 

• Report of the Treasurer – Ken Spiegel 

• Report of the AKC Delegate – Linda Ayers Turner Knorr 

 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 

• Club Hospitality – Jeanette Stribling 

• Program – Sam Metzger: October – Mary Dukes, AKC Rep Dealing with Misconduct “Getting it Right the First Time”. 

• Sunshine – Becky Ward 

• Website & Newsletter – Ken Spiegel 

• Membership – Bev Crosby: Membership Vote (if in attendance) Kathryn Baughman, Tammy Privette & Sharon Smith. 

• Training Coordinator – Bob Vandiver  

• Publicity – Lance Wick 

• Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette 

• Match – Jamie Hootman: November 4th in conjunction with PKC at the Showplace in Charlotte.   

• Legislation/Education – Kate Hodges 

• Historian – Ruth Turner 

 
 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
1. PKC’s Meet the Breeds – Chairperson, Alexandra Elgin Saturday Nov 18th 12 to 4 at the Showplace grounds in 
Charlotte. 
 
2. Sherriff’s Dept Golf Tournament – Dawn DeMauex 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Next Board Meeting: Monday, Oct 9, 2017 at 6:30 pm at Stax Omega 72 Orchard Park Drive, Greenville, SC. Any 
member is welcome to attend, however if you have business you would like the Board to address, it must be submitted 
in writing at least one week prior to the meeting. Meeting minutes are published on the Club’s website. 
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Details from Your Delegate  Linda Knorr 

 

 
SEPTEMBER CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 
At the American Kennel Club, our love of dogs knows no bounds, and our educational mission compels us to 
share our passion as broadly as possible.  Reimagining the AKC Museum of the Dog in its original home in 
New York City is an exciting opportunity for us to introduce the wonders of the purebred dog to more people 
than ever before.  
  
In 2018, work will begin on a new headquarters for the American Kennel Club at 101 Park Avenue opposite 
Grand Central Station, a prime location for tourists, visitors and commuters traveling to and from all parts of 
New York City and beyond. The AKC Museum of the Dog will occupy the first two levels of this imposing class-
A building, including the ground floor, and will be a beacon that welcomes the world to America’s greatest 
resource for and about dogs.   
 
Building upon thirty wonderful years in the beautiful Jarville House in Queeny Park near St. Louis, the 
Museum’s mission will remain a guiding light, even in its future home: the collection, preservation, exhibition 
and interpretation of the art, artifacts and literature of the dog for purposes of education, historical perspective, 
aesthetic enjoyment and enhancement of the human-canine relationship.   
 
In this next phase of the Museum’s growth, a new vision will shape its objectives and activities.  The AKC 
Museum of the Dog will celebrate dogs and their inspiring bond with mankind through its collections, dynamic 
exhibits and interactive content.  The incredible response to events like AKC Meet the Breeds has shown us 
the value of and public demand for “edutainment” experiences.  The new space aims to meet that need while 
showcasing the treasures of our fancy’s heritage.  Certainly the Museum will feature AKC’s collections of fine 
art, artifacts and books – broadly recognized as one of the most important resources of its kind.  Dog fanciers 
and clubs will be pleased to find the AKC Library and Archives situated within the Museum as an important 
vehicle for research and learning.  Displays will strike a balance by including both classic and contemporary 
works to align with interpretive themes.  Our objective is that this new learning center will transcend the typical 
“time capsule” effect of many museums by featuring a vast range of captivating and interactive topics relating 
to dogs and AKC.   
Our research has also confirmed that the Museum must serve a broad audience well beyond our core.  A 
central location in one of the world’s leading cultural capitals will allow us to do just that.  The Museum will 
follow a mandate to welcome and serve everyone with an interest in dogs, educate as many people as possible 
about the joys of the human-canine bond and responsible pet ownership, and promote the AKC’s history and 
mission.  With this fresh approach, the Museum will become the destination for people from all over the world 
to appreciate and gain a deeper understanding of purebred dogs.  A member of our planning committee 
summarized the goal: “Everyone should come away fascinated and saying ‘I love dogs.’” 
 
With a lease recently signed, initial plans for the build-out of the Museum and AKC’s offices are now underway.  
There will be many opportunities to support the new AKC Museum of the Dog in the months ahead.  Look for 
additional updates throughout the year about ways to get involved as a donor, member, volunteer and more.   
 
-Ron 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Phoenix Center, 130 Industrial Drive. (Off Laurens road near 
Haywood Road)  
 
Meetings start at 7:00PM  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Gloria Askins, askgja@gmail.com 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and 
its Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC is on September 19, 2017 

Dawn Demauex - President  

ddemauex@bannisterwyatt.com 
 

Blake Roulette– Vice President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Jeanette Stribling – 

Corresponding Secretary 

jcstribling@bellsouth.net 

 
Gloria Askins– Recording 

Secretary  

askgja@gmail.com 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

LTK3900@aol.com 
 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

 

Bev Crosby - Obedience Chair  

poshpoos@gmail.com 

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 
It is with deep sadness that we have learned of the passing of Glenn Ambrosia 's father in Colorado. Glenn 
and wife Sandra had gone to Colorado this year to be close to the family and the elder Mr. Ambrosia. They 
have now moved to Georgia to be close to their daughter and have sold their house in Easley. Their new 
address is: Mr. and Mrs.(Sandra) Ambrosia, 4460 Oliver Lane, Douglasville, Georgia 30135. 

Sandra and Glenn will truly be missed and we appreciate all of their contributions in helping make our dog 
show a successful one. We wish them much happiness in their new journey in Georgia!!!      

Sincerely, Becky Ward.  Sunshine committee 

 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please contact Becky at (864) 
288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a 
world of difference for a friend in need. 
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